

Does Your Child Have Health Insurance?

Connecticut's HUSKY Plan offers low-cost or free health care

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Is your child protected by health insurance? If not, your school and the State of Connecticut want to help. Please fill out this form and return it to your child's teacher, school nurse or school office. The school will then contact Connecticut's HUSKY Plan to help connect your student with health insurance coverage.

Healthy kids do well in school! HUSKY pays for doctor visits (including physical exams), prescriptions, emergency care, vision and dental care, mental health care, special health care needs and more. It's for children under age 19 in families of all incomes. Over 230,000 children now have their health care covered by the HUSKY Plan.

If your child is uninsured and you would like to participate in Connecticut's HUSKY Plan, please fill out and return this form to your child's teacher, school nurse, or school office. Your signature means that the school can provide your contact information to the Connecticut Department of Social Services (administering agency of the HUSKY Plan) or its enrollment contractor so that a HUSKY customer service representative may call you, send you an information kit, and begin the application process to insure your child's health.

Parent/guardian's name (please print):
Parent/guardian's signature:
Street address:
City or town:, CT Zip code:
Name(s) and age(s) of uninsured child(ren):
Best phone number for the HUSKY representative to call you at? (area code first): ()
If you want an information & application kit sent to you, please check here:

<u>OR</u>: If you want to find out more information on HUSKY right away, call the HUSKY information hotline--1-877-CT-HUSKY (1-877-284-8759).

Hours are 8:30 a.m.-8 p.m. Monday-Thursday; 8:30 a.m.-6 p.m. Friday; and 10 a.m.-2 p.m. Saturday. You can apply by phone or request an information kit.

OR: Visit HUSKY at www.huskyhealth.com. Check out our colorful website & download the application.

This partnership of Connecticut schools and the HUSKY Plan is from the HUSKY enrollment initiative proposed by Governor M. Jodi Rell and approved by the General Assembly in Section 119 of Public Act 07-02, June Special Session. Special thanks to the Connecticut Department of Education, Connecticut Department of Social Services, Regional Education Service Centers, and all caring school personnel throughout the state as we join with parents to bring health coverage to all Connecticut children.